
Chestnut class

Maths

This week we have been colouring by 
numbers. Children have looked at 

double numbers

English 

This week we have been reading A snowy 
night. The children worked hard on 

describing the character 

Topic 

This week we have been learning about 
nativity story. The children made the 

nativity sets and then talked about the 
story 

Reminders

Hope you all have a lovely Christmas and we look forward to seeing the children on the 
7th January. 

Head teacher awards

Well done to  Erin for gaining the 
head teacher award.

Well done to Lewis for gaining the 
head teacher award

Well done to Adam for gaining the 
gold award

Well done to Vedanta for gaining the 
being safe award 


